

September 12, 2019

Dear Parents and Guardians:

We hope the new year is off to a great start for both you and your child(ren)!

As many of you know, our academy is governed by a Board of Directors that provides leadership and guidance in a number of areas crucial to our continued development and success. The directors in each of the respective areas both need and appreciate parent input and support with their committee efforts.

Committee meetings take place every other month for a total of five per year. The only other requirement is a readiness to share your thoughts, opinions and, if applicable, expertise in the specified area. If you are willing and able to help, please complete the form below indicating the area you feel is a best fit for your skills and return to school by Friday, September 20th. Thank you in advance for your support!

Sincerely, The Board of GSCA

| | | × | |
|---|---------------------------|-------|--|
| | | | |
| Your Name | | | |
| Child's Name | | Grade | |
| Phone | Email | | |
| Area of interest: | | | |
| Marketing Academics Catholic Identity | Development Facilities | | |